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5.9.25 

Dear Families 

 

Welcome back to school after a very sunny summer.  The children have made a super start, all 

looking so smart in their uniforms – thank you very much for your support with this.  We are using these 

first two days to focus on what makes MHA a special team, revisiting our values and behaviours, and 

taking the time to settle everyone into their new classes and new routines. 

 

Everyone would like to say a very big thank you for all your kind words, cards and gifts at the end of 

last year.  We really love working with the children here, watching them develop and flourish 

academically and socially.  The support we get means a tremendous amount and is never taken for 

granted. 

 

We have made a super start to the year with attendance – over 98% - and the building feels like 

school again with nearly 250 children in it!  Do remember to visit our website Mount Hawke Academy 

- Home to find out more information, and keep an eye on our social media feeds too – we’re on X, 

Instagram and Facebook. 

 

As usual, we would like to invite you into school, after school, the week after next from 3:15 pm for 

about half an hour, to give you an opportunity to see your child’s new classroom, meet their teacher 

and find out a little more about their learning for the term.  Just come into the classroom through 

their external classroom door. 

• Tuesday 16th September – EYFS (Mousehole), Allen, Kenwyn & Truro Classes 

• Wednesday 17th September – Longships & Pendeen Classes 

• Thursday 18h September – Godrevy Class, Gwithian, Carne & Lamorna Classes 

 

Over the Summer 

The work has gone on onsite again over the holidays.  Classrooms have been refreshed and set up 

for the new year and we are nearly at the point in the year when our new air source heat pump will 

start working to keep us all warm and carbon neutral.  Mr Whitehead, our Site Manager, has moved 

away so we will soon be welcoming a new Site Manager to MHA.  A huge thank you goes to Mr 

Whitehead for all that he has done for our school over the last few years.  We will miss him. 

 

Hub Councillor Vacancy 

Are you passionate about improving the outcomes for pupils? We have a Hub Councillor vacancy at 

MHA.  You will work with the Head of School and other Hub Councillors in Aspire Academy Trust to 

monitor progress and assess the impact of academy improvement.  If you are interested in school 

governance, and believe you have the skills and time available, then please contact the school 

office for more details. 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Miss Biddick is usually on the gate 

every morning and afternoon too. 

 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 
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The calendar below will be updated as the year moves on… 

 

 
 

Please book holidays in school holidays – thank you 

MHA Calendar 

Tuesday 16th September 
Visit the Classroom from 3:15 pm to 3:45 pm – EYFS, Allen, Kenwyn, 

Truro 

Wednesday 17th 

September 
Visit the Classroom from 3:15 pm to 3:45 pm – Longships, Pendeen 

Thursday 18th September 
Visit the Classroom from 3:15 pm to 3:45 pm – Godrevy, Gwithian, 

Carne, Lamorna 

Week beginning 20th 

October 
Parent Consultation Evenings – more details soon 

23rd October Flu Vaccinations 

24th October Training Day – MHA closed to children 

14th November Children in Need Day – own clothes for a donation 

Week beginning 8th 

December 
Christmas Performances – more details soon 

19th December Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day 
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